CLIR General Assembly Panama City!

June 11, 2014 News from the Greens
-Costa Rica-

It's that time of the year - or decade!

Everyone is having Synods and General

Assemblies! The URC just had a synod meeting, the Mexican National Presbyterian church and the Brazilian Presbyterian church are having their General Assemblies in July also. Well, CLIR hasn't had a General Assembly since 2007, so it's time for us also!

CLIR is a Fellowship of confessional, Reformed denominations in Latin America who are attempting to work together and help one another in the advance of the Gospel. Just as in North America, there are many obstacles to this endeavor in Latin

America. Some of the obstacles are legitimate, others are man-made. However, we are absolutely convinced that cooperation and mutual service will greatly enhance the effectiveness of Gospel proclamation and Reformed testimony in our region.



Special edition of our Journal for the 20th anniversary of CLIR

Goals for our upcoming General Assembly

The dates for the meeting are September 8 - 12. Some of the specific goals are the following:

- 1) Communicate and share ministry **resources** that our different denominations have, either human talents or educational material
- 2) Plan for concrete joint projects in biblical and theological education, missions, leadership training and Catechetical material for youth.
- **3)** Encourage the establishment of **distribution centers** for CLIR's literature.
- **4)** **Importantly** **Conferences** by 6 different speakers will encourage and stimulate the group.

CLIR will have expenses for travel, housing, and logistics. Please consider our General Assembly in your giving!

¡Muchas gracias!

Please visit our website for recent Newsletters and other information. You can sign up to receive them by e-mail: www.reformedmissions.org

Progress at the Tepeyac High School!







Paving the public road was a joint effort between the School Board and the Pacto de Gracia congregation. The Municipality was never going to cooperate. The road is so nice Brian Bolt says we need to charge a toll fee! Praise the Lord for this great blessing for all involved!

Donations can be sent to these addresses:

Bethany URC Attn: JVC 5401 Byron Center Ave Wyoming, MI 49519 As always, thank you for your prayers and gifts!

Thunder Bay United Reformed Church PO Box 32012, 572 Arthur St. W Thunder Bay, ON P7E0A1 Canada

www.reformedmissions.org